
2023 Competition Secretary Report 
 

2023 events: 

• Quarterlies simulations in April and October. 

• Annuals event in July. 

We also held a Festival Trophy event, appended to the October quarterly simulation. 

 

In review: 

• The quarterly simulations seem to be well received. 

• The IJS event went very well, was easier than expected to organise but is 

expensive to run (revenue is approximately 50% of the costs). 

• Festival Trophy isn’t best timed for a morning event, based on interest. It was, 

however, a lot of fun. 

 

Plans for 2024: 

• It is proposed that we have the same programme as 2023 for quarterly 

simulations and IJS Annuals. 

• Festival Trophy to be agreed, for an afternoon / evening slot. 

• Applying the lessons learned from 2023 into 2024’s events. 

• More help is welcome. KB is expected to increase participation with the 2024 

events. 

 

Thank you to everyone that has taken part in helping to organise and deliver the 

events over the past year. This truly is a team effort and one we should be proud of. 

 

Giles Johnston 

05/01/2024 


